
Does your property have water channels, pipes  
or bores for water supply or drainage that are  
shared with other landholders? 

Provide your feedback to help us deliver clearer, simpler, rules and regulations.

The Department of Planning and Environment wants to reduce red-tape for private irrigation 
districts and boards, private drainage boards and private water trusts, to help schemes more 
easily self-govern and better comply with regulations.

We are implementing the Water Management Amendment Act 2010 which will provide greater 
autonomy for schemes and allow them to:  

•  create new entities such as private water corporations, which is not permitted under the 
current Water Management Act 2010

•  appoint a new chairperson or approve new by-laws without the need for Governor or 
Ministerial approval 

•  make and amend their own internal administrative rules based on the needs of the scheme.  

Contact us to provide your feedback

You can provide your feedback to us directly by: 

•  completing an online feedback survey by 10 October 2022 at  
dpie.nsw.gov.au/joint-private-works

• call 1300 081 047
• email jpws@dpie.nsw.gov.au
• meet online with the project team, to book visit dpie.nsw.gov.au/joint-private-works

For more information visit dpie.nsw.gov.au/joint-private-works or use the contact  
details above.    B
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